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9/8/2023 
 
International Fuel Tax  
PO Box 7147 
Mesa, AZ 85216-7147 
 
 
Dear IFTA Inc. Members: 
 
 
The Minnesota Department of Public Safety, Driver Vehicle Services (MN_DPS_DVS) has 
been made aware of a recent IFTA 2023 IFTA Decal error.  
 
2023 IFTA Decals have been mailed to carriers with the incorrect year 2024 on them. 
Carriers have been notified and new decals have been issued to the affected carriers.  
 
Please notify all jurisdictions, including enforcement of these changes. Should there be any 
questions, please contact the Prorate unit by email @ dvs.prorate@state.mn.us or call 651-
205-4141.   
 
Questions or concerns should be directed to Minnesota Driver and Vehicle Services IFTA/IRP 
Division:  
 
Contact information is  
dvs.prorate@state.mn.us  
(Office) 651-205-4141 
(Fax) 651-797-1187 
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